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Such a task force seems more focused on restricting gun rights, determined by a 

select few, than doing anything purposeful to restrict suicides. If the state were 

serious about mental health, it was start by enforcing laws on the books, improving 

economic conditions within the state, including housing and cost of living, and etc. 

which contribute to the root problem of violence (in all forms), including suicide. I am 

STRONGLY in opposition to this task force, which seems like a run around way to 

create more government aimed at restricting rights related to gun ownership.  


